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PROGRAM REVIEW AND AWARDS COMMITTEE MINUTES

Minutes of April 29, 2016 meeting

Christopher Blackwell, Ratna Chakrabarti, Jana Jasinski, Ji-Eun Lee,

Memb P t
embers Fresen Patrick LiKamWa, John Schultz, Gerald Smith, Tara Snyder, Eleanor Witta

Recorder Emily Stettner

Staff Members Jessica Cheatwood-Alvarez (CGS), Kelly Grieneisen-Tillotson (CGS)

Welcome and call to order

The meeting was called to order at 9:07am by committee chair Dr. Schultz and a quorum was
established.

General business

The minutes from the April 15th meeting were reviewed and approved unanimously.

Review of Graduate Programs

John Schultz, Christopher Blackwell, and Tara Snyder were the primary reviewers for the committee’s
review of the School of Performing Arts programs (Music MA and Theatre MA & MFA). The
committee discussed the strengths and weaknesses of each program and made recommendations
on actions that these programs should take to strengthen their weaknesses.
Announcements/Discussions

The College of Science lab science programs will be reviewed in the 2016-2017 academic year.

Conclusion

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:11am. This is the final meeting of the committee for
the 2016-2017 academic year.
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